
19th February, 1959.

PETE RHO USE ,

CAMBRIDGE.

Dear Colleague,

I was very sorry to hear about the circumstances

which would have prevented you from attending out

gathering in Paris on 23rd February. Since then,

however, Braudel, Soderlund and I have found it

necessary to ppstpone the meeting until March 13th.
I trust this postponement will enable you to be with

us on that occasion. If, however, for any reason

you are still unable to travel, would it be possible
for you to nominate a substitute, if n�cessary by

consulting with your other colleagues in Spain.

Yours sincerely,

H.P�

M.M.Postan.

Senor J. Vicens Vives,
Santalo 130,
Barcelona,
Spain.


